
	
	
	
	
 
March 13, 2014 
 
Coast to Coast General Contractors, Inc. 
613 South 21st Avenue 
Hollywood, FL 33020 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to compliment Coast to Coast for a 
job well done on the completion of the concrete restoration and 
exterior painting on our building which lasted several months but 
completed on time. 
 
We are extremely satisfied with the finished product and feel that 
Coast to Coast’s management team went above and beyond in 
responding to any of our concerns.  The workmanship is superior and 
the building looks fabulous.   
 
We would highly recommend Coast to Coast’s services and will always 
consider them for any future needs that may arise. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
George White 
President, Oxford Towers 
	


